
Auguat 22, 1972 

Dr. Seymour Glick 
Assoc. of 0.368. 

8h 5th Ave», 

New York, N.Y. 

Dear Seymour: 

I just received the enclosed letter, and it speaks volumes. 
I responded by cabling the Russians, as per the enclosed copy. 

Please send copies of all documents to Rabbi Shalom Yosef 
in Israel (Neve Sharet 92/5, Tel Aviv) as per his request, 

wat you're doing this at my request. 


